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	Text21: Mrs. Pogue (907) 240-1090
	a: Jan. 7, 2020!          Happy New Year                  
	b:    POGUE'S PEN   5TH LEVEL
	c: Dear Parents and Students,
     Happy New Year!  I would like to thank you for the thoughtful gifts.  They were very much appreciated.     
     A huge thank you to Mrs. Davies who helped make our Winter Break Party possible.  
I would also like to thank all of the parents who came in to help and all of you who brought snacks.  We tied 24 blankets. Claire House has agreed to pick up the blankets and talk with our students about their program Jan. 9, 1:00 pm.   
	d: Language Arts 
	e:      Spelling:  List 12: grateful, heir,
inherit, hoarse, icicle, identified, identify,
ignorance, ignorant, ignore, indication,
indicate, interference, interfere, leadership,
leader, messenger, message, musician,
music; OPR/WPR; spelling test on Fri.
     Reading/Writing:  RL12; reviewing MAPS for goal setting; Open Court, "If You Lived at the Time of the American Revolution;" grammar focus is on infinitives and capitalization. 

There were many students absent the last couple of week in Dec. Students should review the information in their absent folder, and be sure to complete, How to Make a Snowman writing by Jan. 10.   
	f: Math 
	g: Mon.: L52 Mentally Dividing Decimal Numbers
                     by 10 and by 100

Tue.:  L53 Decimals Chart; Simplifying Fractions

Wed.: L54 Reducing and Dividing Fractions

Thu.:  L55 Common Denominators 

Fri.:    T10 in class work; Quiz over decimals (adding, subtracting, multiplying, dividing, rounding)
	h: Important Dates 
	i: Awards assembly, 2:30 pm. ............ Jan. 10
GEO Bee, 1:30 pm. ......................... Jan. 17
Martin Luther King Jr. Day, 
  no school........................................ Jan. 20
Spelling Bee, 1:30 pm. .................... Jan. 24
Science Night, 6-8 pm. .................... Jan. 31



	j: 5th Grade Science 

We will be working on our Adaptations unit this week. We will be gathering information on an organizer. 


